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August 11,2015

Re: Groton Wind Bridge Replacement

Dear Ms. Geiger:

Over the course of the past year, we have received correspondence regarding the failure of a
small bridge within the Groton Wind facility and the efforts made by Groton Wind to repair and replace
that bridge. On August 6, 2015, counsel to the Site Evaluation Committee received the Wetlands and
Non-Site Specific Permit 2015-01203 regarding the project. It is my understanding that Groton Wind
intends to proceed in accordance with that permit.

Since this matter involves maintenance and repair at the facility and does not constitute a major
change or addition to the facility, the Site Evaluation Committee will be taking no further action.
Kindly copy counsel to the Committee on any correspondence advising New Hampshire DES about the
completion of construction.

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact counsel to the Committee.

Very truly yours,

Martin Honigberg, Chairman
NH Site Evaluation Committee
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